
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Western Presbyterian Church & Palmyra Reformed Church 

Cordially invites all Kings & Queens, Knights & Nobles 

Ages 3-6th grade to be in attendance for the occasion of: 

 

Kingdom Rock Vacation Bible School 

Monday, the 5th of August – Friday, the 9th of August 

In the year of our Lord, two thousand nineteen 

9:00 in the morning until 11:30 in the morning 

A royal family lunch will be served immediately afterwards 

 

There will be no admittance fee for the Nobles 

Donations are appreciated 

Nobles who bring a friend pick a treasure! 

For more details about this royal occasion,  

please call 315-597-9171, or visit www.wpreschurch.org 




